
M A ESTR O SOC IET Y 

COLORADO CHILDREN ' S CHORALE 

May 2, 2013 

Mr. and Mrs. Tobin Rockley 
470 Sunrise Drive 
Golden, CO 80401 

Dear Liane and Tobin, 

I am honored to acknowledge your generous $2,500 philanthropic contribution to the Colorado 
Children's Chorale in response to our "Let Their Hearts Sing" financial assistance breakfast appeal. 

The financial assistance program ensures that every child accepted for membership is able to participate 
in the Chorale, regardless of family income. The Chorale offers the opportunity for children of all 
ethnicities and socio-economic backgrounds to thrive in an engaging, disciplined and nurturing 
environment in which they receive outstanding performance and music training, as well as the skills, 
experiences and confidence to succeed wherever their lives may take them . 

This year, the Chorale is providing financial assistance to nearly 30% of families with children in the 
training and performing choirs, totaling over $95,000. The Chorale is able to provide support to our 
families in need thanks to the continued support we receive from individuals like you . 

Because of your generous gift, we are very pleased to welcome you into the Maestro Society! 
Throughout the year, you will receive information about special events that are designed to more 
closely involve you with the Chorale. Please contact Tina Hansen at 303-892-5600 x 110 if you have any 
questions regarding your Maestro Society benefits . 

Tobin, we are delighted that you will be joining us as a Trustee next year and are looking forward 

to working with you! Thank you for your wonderful endorsement of the Chorale's work in the 
community. We will work hard to earn your continued support as we serve as a major performing arts 
institution in the Denver region. 

Si)ll~ 

Diane Newcom 
Executive Director 

In accordance with federal/ow, the tax deductible portion of your gift to the Colorado Children's Chorale is equal to the total 
amount of your gift minus the market value of any goods or services provided. Please keep this letter for your records. 
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